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Red Canyon Gun club held 
their monthly rifle and pistol 
match on Saturday, July 4.  The 
results are listed below.

Richard Johnson took the high 
overall trophy in small bore 
pistol.  J. D. Stoddard of  Lawn 
was 2nd and Howard Droll of  
San Angelo was 3rd.

Charles Hensley of  Ballinger 
took 1st in AAA Class.  David 
Davidson of  Abilene took 2rd 
and Dereck Pocock of  Lawn 
took 3rd.

Terry Ashton of  San Angelo 
took 1st in AA Class.  Ron 
Herring of  Miles took 2nd and 
Kegan Casey of  Abilene took 
3rd.

Ken Osmond of  Tuscola took 
1st in A Class and Gary Hicks 
of  Tuscola took 2nd.

The Big Bore rifle match 
results were as follows:
Dereck Pocock of  Lawn took the 
High overall.

Charles Hensley took 1st in 
AAA Class.  David Davidson 
took 2nd and J.D. Stoddard took 
3rd.

Ron Herring took 1st in AA 
Class.  Terry Ashton took 2nd
and Ken Asmond took 3rd.

Gary Hicks took 1st in A Class 
and Keagan Casey took 2nd.

Texas Midwest Community 
Network (TMCN) will host their 
Quarterly Council/Membership 
Meeting on July 15th at the 
Alley House in historic 

h t t p : / / t m c n . o r g / e v e n t -
registration.  
 Texas Midwest Community 
Network is a regional 
organization focused on 
community and 
economicdevelopment, regional 
promotion, education, and 
legislative awareness. A network 
of  “communities working 
together to accomplish what one 
community cannot do alone”, 
TMCN sponsors networking 
events throughout the year and 
projects to market the region for 

downtown Graham. Rick 
Rhodes, Administration for 
Texas Department of  
Agriculture’s Office of  Rural 
Affairs,will be our guest speaker. 
Mr. Rhodes is a native Texan 
who grew up in Sweetwater. 
After leaving Sweetwater, he 
earned a degree in Business 
Administration from the 
University of  Texas at Austin. 
His career includes ownership 
of  a successful small business, 
assignments in banking and 
mortgage lending, serving four 
terms as the Mayor of  
Sweetwater, and service on 
Governor Perry’s job creation 
team. Mr. Rhodes also served on 
the initial steering committee for 
the creation of  TMCN in 1994 
and was its first President from 
1995-1996.
 Networking is a great way to 
identify best practices and 
industry benchmarks. Learning 
from what others do is a 
valuable strategy for all 
businesses. This is what TMCN 
is all about!  Our Graham 
meeting will focus on leadership 
and maximizing individual and 
workplace impact. Community 
leaders from member and 
neighboring communities are 
invited to attend, enjoy the local 
cuisine and discuss mutual 
concerns.
 The meeting will be held 
from 11:30 am to 2:30 pm. 
Reservations are requested by 
Friday, July 10th and can be 
made by calling or emailing the 
TMCN Office at 325-795-8626 
or tmcn@tmcn.org or online at (Continued on page 7)


